
Tawas Area Schools
245 West M-55 Tawas City, MI 48763

Telephone (989) 984-2250  Fax (989) 984-2253

Dear Students, Families, and Staff,

Tawas Area School District has encountered an increase in tick issues. These issues have been
experienced around the wooded areas at the south end of our high school soccer complex, the Clara
Bolen Elementary playground, our practice football field, and our track.

To combat this issue, Tawas Area School District has entered into an agreement with Berg’s Animal and
Bug Control of Rose City. As a professionally certified company, they will provide a spray application that
will target this insect.

Tawas Area School District realizes that some of our families utilize our school facilities outside of school
hours, so at this time, we are asking all families to refrain from using the Tawas high school soccer
complex, our track, our practice football field, and the Clara Bolen playground from Friday, May 20th at
8:00 p.m. until Sunday morning, May 22nd.

If future applications are administered throughout the summer, I will notify families in advance for your
awareness.

Thank you, and if you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at Central Office,

Mr. John Klinger

Superintendent

Tawas Area Schools

“A Tradition of Academic Excellence”


